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Family Guidance Report
The main purpose of this committee is to facilitate and assist our youths of marriageable age to
find a suitable Jivan sathi or as is commonly known ‘life partner’. We provide an updated database
of the prospective matches and organise get together events for our young boys and girls to
facilitate/help them to find suitable matches.

The full database with all candidates ‘information is updated regularly by Mansukhbhai Raichura.
The female and male lists are updated regularly and upon request the relevant list is e-mailed to
the registered candidates.  

The get-together events are well planned to ensure that the balance ratio of boys/Girls is
maintained.  In the recent past, we have organised these events in conjunction with National
Council of the Vanik Association (NCVA), the Essex Brahma Samaj and Jain Marriage Services.  We
intend to organise further events in conjunction with others this year.

We are also in the process of organising a LOHANA ONLY speed dating event shortly and an
approach will be made to all those who are registered with us and also those who attended the
Joint Events. We notice that as a result of the events and introductions a lot of networking is being
done during and after the functions.  The aim of the sub-committee is to create and maintain a
database for introductions for our youngsters with a view them finding suitable life partners.   

Our efforts in this matter are very sincere and we would like to enhance or widen the horizons to
reflect the trend in facilitating an extended choice to those interested.  The permanent team
members are Mansukhbhai Raichura, Vinod Thakrar, Dinesh Kotecha and Pratibhaben Lakhani.  At
our recent EC Meeting we further nominated Sandhyaben Gandecha (Mahila Chairperson) and
Jeet Rughani to be part our team.  Contact details of the team members are in the members list in
this magazine,

Kind Regards

Dinesh Kotecha
Chairperson – Family Guidance 2013-14

RCT Chairperson’s Report
I am delighted to report that we have nearly completed the planned renovation and improvements
to the RCT premises.

The premises are being enjoyed to the fullest by all LCNL organisations and in particular gives us
immense pleasure seeing the social centre operating regularly 3 times a week. 

I am encouraged by a lot of positive feedback from users and also on an increase in enquiries for
hiring of the hall. I would urge all our users to help keep the premises in good order and maintain
the standard at all times.

Please direct any enquiries regarding the hiring of the hall to Shree Kantibhai Kakad or Shree
Dhirubhai Savani. Their contact details are on the published contact list.  

Jai Shree Krishna

Yash Hindocha
Chairman - Raghuvanshi Charitable Trust

33

LCNL 44pp seq pgs may25-13:Layout 1  25/05/2013  14:57  Page 33


